
   

 

 
 
 
 
July 28, 2023 
 
Reggie Boltz 
Augustino Estates 
PO Box 420 
O’Brien, OR 97354 
 
Re: Water System (PR#126-2022) 
 Augustino Estates (PWS ID#95652) 
 Final Approval 
  
Dear Reggie Boltz: 
 
The Oregon Health Authority Drinking Water Services (DWS) has received sufficient 
information from the water system to determine the listed conditions in the DWS 
February 15th, 2022, conditional approval letter have been substantially met. 
 
This verification completes the plan review requirements. Final approval is issued at this 
time, and the facility is approved for use. If you have any questions, please feel free to 
call me at 541-231-9077. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Zach Golik, PE 
Regional Engineer 
Drinking Water Services 
 
CC:  Julie Wray, DWS Portland 
 Shane Kinney, Oregon Department of Agriculture 
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